Institute Financial Accounts 2022

As things stand, we are not able to present audited Financial Accounts to the AGM for the calendar year 2022.

It has not been possible to balance the books. A Profit and Loss Account has been prepared, but the corresponding Balance Sheet does not balance.

Work is continuing to resolve the problem in conjunction with the auditor.

Matt Ward has been advised and has confirmed an extended deadline date of 31 May for audited accounts to be produced for the calendar year 2022.

Mal Fairhurst 
Treasurer, The Insurance Institute of Leicester
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